Pupils of Trinity School

As you hopefully already know, our Queen is
celebrating her Platinum Jubilee very soon.

Trinity Parish are holding a Procession & Picnic
to celebrate this event on Saturday 4 June which
we hope you will all be able to attend with your
families and friends for a fun afternoon.

We have a special competition just for Trinity pupils that no one else can enter
We would love you to design and draw or make / paint / collage / sew a picture for us.
It can be anything of your choice - all we ask is that the Theme is ”Queens Jubilee” and
you do not make it any larger than A3 size.

The 5 most creative and inspiring from EACH year group will be selected to be displayed at the
Parish Hall on Saturday 4'" June during our Platinum Picnic in the Park event and prizes will be
awarded by our judges. Entry is free so please get designing!

Please hand your entries into school with your First name only and school year on the BACK of the

picture no later than Thursday 26" May.

We can’t wait to see all of your beautiful pictures.

We also have a number of other competitions taking place for all ages and with prizes to be won.
Please consider entering if you like the idea of decorating one of our horseshoes, making a crown or
a Jubilee themed cake or trying our family treasure hunt.




